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I am in complete opposition if this SB1583. The idea that the state will have complete 

authority in all curriculum for schools state wide is not acceptable. School districts 

must keep their decision making for each state district. School boards are in place for 

a reason and not just to enforce state mandated curriculum that are not supported by 

all school districts.   


